Technical Bull

June 10, 1966

TO ALL MAINTENANCE ENGINEERS — CHANGES NO. MODELS
SUBJECT: SCANNER-RUN MOTOR ASSEMBLIES 37 All
Our Service Department supply of Run Motor and Scanner Assemblies

for all model instruments has become critically short.

We have always endeavored, with some degree of success, to comply
with your requests for shipment as soon as orders are received.
This is becoming increasingly difficult due to the slowness of

return of units from dealers.

There is a definite monetary value in your favor invested in the
original Run Motor and Scanner Assemblies and we urge you to send
all such units in your possession back to the factory for credit,

less repair charges.

This will work out to your financial advantage and enable the
Hammond Organ Company to create a shelf stock so that we may serve

you more expeditiously.

DV/bf

NOTE: This bulletin is a confidential letter to the Hammond decler organization and is not for general distribution.
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